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Badgers have had a busy and fun week where they have had theirﬁrst swimming session at the pool and enjoyed the

journey on our new mini-bus. They have been matching items together which are the same such, as socks and cards in
Maths and they are also starting to listen to environmental sounds in Phonics. They have been learning about Harvest

through lots of sensory activities, mark-making and using the scissors. To cut out pictures of fruit and vegetables.

Well done Badgers :) Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger’s Class Team

BEN i

L m0eiemes
N iUy

|




18 7

/

e |
Wl@@fl@@% )

\ i L /y — ;
- s £
RS I




